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Victory 

newsletter 

CALL Mall: Children of Arkansas Loved for a Lifetime 

The CALL Mall continues to be open every Friday 

and every first and third Saturday with the help of 

volunteers from Victory.  However, we need a few 

more to fill in on the third Friday every other month 

and the fourth Friday of each month.  It would only 

be for two hours on those days, and you would get 

to meet a lot of sweet, loving foster parents and 

sometimes get to hold or talk to some sweet 

precious children!  Please let Carolyn Hanks know if 

you are interested.  Thank you!  

The Mall continues to serve many foster families and once in a while a family that is in 

need.  There have been  many families come through at times, and then a couple of times, it 

was slow.  During August, we have seen a lot of families come through because of getting ready 

for back-to-school.  Again, through Victory members and some church partners, we collected 

school supplies and families were able to get a lot of what was needed for a great start to a new 

year!  Thank You, Victory, for your constant support!!  

Due to several monetary donations from members and others through the year, we have been 

able to buy toys as they are put on sale to supply our Santa Shop for the upcoming 

Christmas!!!  It's so exciting to think that the Santa Shop is just  3 months away!!  

A Garage Sale will be held on Saturday, October 12th from 7a.m. to 12p.m.  If you are cleaning 

out unwanted items from your house and need someplace to send things to, we will gladly use 

them in our sale!  Things are stored in the Bus Barn in the back of the property. We have always 

been very successful in our sales due to our Victory family!!!  Thank You!  

Summer 2024 
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Somehow we managed to cram a WHOLE LOT of fun into a little 

bit of summer!  VBS, church camp, ice cream, salvations, 

baptism, and more!  Just take a look and see!  
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I am so proud of these teenagers.  While we have spent 

much of the summer doing fun things together, they also 

have committed themselves to service and have done an 

amazing job.  Church camp, lake days, game nights, and 

VBS were just a few things that we were able to enjoy this summer!  Take a look at 

just a snapshot of some incredible moments we had this summer!  
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RIM: Remote Island Ministries 

From the decks of our missionary sailing ship, RIM NATIVA, we 

have been witnessing some of the most beautiful scenery one can 

hope for; truly showing the handiwork of The Almighty!  

Making new friends is a great part of this 

ministry, and some of them have similar 

lifestyles to ours. The photo here is a 

sweet family from Australia. They live on 

their boat and sail throughout Southeast 

Asia. What a blessing it was to spend time 

together. We enjoyed spending time 

together before they sailed onward, and 

we were able to share a family Bible with 

them as well as toys and early Birthday 

gifts for the children.  

It is important to not miss any opportunity to share with others we 

meet along the way. Here are two men who 

are working in a construction zone 

downtown. A moment of kindness yielded a 

great time of sharing and even a nice 

souvenir photograph! 

With only four 

months remaining 

in 2024, we must 

all make the most of every opportunity to 

do good for others and stand for Christ.  

To learn more about RIM Ministries, 

follow Glen Knight and Summer Knight 

on Facebook and find their newsletters 

on our website, victory1st.com, under the 

Missions tab.  

 

Bro. Glen , Mick, Lauzia and their  
children 

Bro. Glen and Friends  

Bro. Glen  
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WINGS: Women IN God’s Service 

On Saturday, July 21st, approximately 100 fruit packages of watermelon, 

cantaloupe, and grapes were taken to our Victory Super Seniors. Everyone 

enjoyed the cold fruit on that hot summer day. It was a wonderful day to visit 

with Victory members. Special thanks to all our helpers: Allen Thomas, 

Carolyn Scroggins, Colette and Tony Green, Jennifer Key, June and Joe 

Owen, and Annette Pennington.  

In May, WINGS sent $350.00 to Janice Williams to use for their Vacation 

Bible School.  

Once again, thanks to everyone who continues to give to WINGS for special 

projects like these. WINGS was able to give 100.00 for VBS and $100.00 for 

Navajo Christmas project! 

In July, Wings was able to give $300.00 to Kelly Wright Anderson and her 

husband Todd; they are going to Uzbekistan.  

In August, Wings gave $25.00 to go towards a baby gift for Allie Sheppeard 

and $200.00 towards the Church camp for our kids and teens! 

If you would like to be a part of WINGS projects, men or women, just give 

Annette a call or text at 501-944-2157. We can always use more helping 

hands! 
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New Members!! 

Josiah Flemming and Keggan Tyous were baptized in August! 

PLACE 
STAMP 
HERE 


